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MPLA Activities 

• Submitted Arizona news for the MPLA Newsletter. 

• Shared MPLA news and announcements with the AzLA Executive Board. 

 

 

AzLA Activities 

• Attended AzLA Executive Board meetings. 

 

 

AzLA News 

• The Arizona Teen Services Summit was held virtually on January 15, in partnership with 

the Arizona State Library, Archives, & Public Records, and attracted a wide audience 

from across the state. 

• The 2021 annual conference is tentatively expected to take place in person, and is 

scheduled for October 27-29, in Prescott.  The theme will be “Moving the Boundaries of 

Librarianship,” and more information is available at azla.org. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amadee Ricketts 

https://www.azla.org/

